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MADDADS of Minneapolis I P.O. Box 8980 I Minneapolis, MN 55408 
	

Phone 612.455.4632 max 612.253.0663 I www.minneapolismaddads.org  
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open  arms 

March 23, 2021 

Kelley Burnett 
Edina Rotary Foundation 
4801 W 50th St 
Minneapolis, MN 55424-1330 

Dear Kelley: 

On behalf of the clients, volunteers, and staff of Open Arms of Minnesota, thank you for your generous support. 
Your gift ensures that we can continue nourishing our critically ill Minnesota neighbors with delicious, medically 
tailored meals at no cost to them, with each delivery arriving as a message of love and hope. 

This letter is to formally acknowledge and thank Edina Rotary Foundation for the recent gift of $2,000 dated 
3/18/2021. 

Your contribution makes an immediate and tangible impact. One of our clients living with MS recently shared the 
following with us: 

"I wanted to let you know: through COVID, you have not missed a step. It's been beyond impressive. I've been 
singing your praises to anyone who will listen! It's phenomenal, so continue what you're doing. Thank you to 
everyone there: the staff, the chefs, and especially the volunteers. I really don't know what I would do without 
you. 

As we celebrate 35 years of nourishing our neighbors this year, we want to emphasize how much we appreciate 
your support in this urgent time of need. Thanks to you and the dedication of more than 6,000 annual volunteers, 
we have kept up with the unprecedented uptick in requests for our meal services while ensuring none of our 
2000+ clients miss a delivery. 

On behalf of every client your gift touches, thank you so much. We are deeply grateful for your commitment to 
nourishing our Minnesota neighbors in need. For more information, please feel free to contact me at 
leah@openarmsmn.org  or by phone at 612-767-7344. 

/14,041/1/ 

Leah Hebert Welles 
Chief Executive Officer 

Open Arms of Minnesota did not provide any goods or services in consideration, in whole or in part, for this contribution. This gift is 
tax-deductible to the fullest extent of the law. Open Arms is a federally registered tax-exempt non-profit organization whose EJN# is 
41-1681317. 

612 872 1152 TELEPHONE 	2500 BLOOMINGTON AVENUE SOUTH 

612 872 0866 FACSIMILE 
	

MINNEAPOLIS, MINNESOTA 55404 	OPENARMSMN.ORG  



assistance league* 
MINNEAPOLIS/ST. PAUL 

Kelley Burnett 
Edina Rotary Foundation 
4801 West 5oth St 
Edina, MN 55424 

Dear Ms. Burnett, 

Thank you so very much for the Edina Rotary Foundation grant to Assistance League of 
Minneapolis/St. Paul. Our mission is to transform the lives of children and adults through 
programs that feed and clothe children, enhance and enrich education, and support and serve our 
community. Your grant will be used to purchase books and other learning-related materials 
through our Operation School Bell®  Literacy+ program. 

Charitable Contribution Information 
Date of contribution: 3/10/21 	Amount received: $2,500 

Despite the shutdown of regular school activities in Spring 2020, Assistance League continues to find 
new ways to support our community. Here are just two recent examples: 
• Clothes for Kids, partnering with Richfield Public Schools and Target Richfield, held 3 shopping 

events to clothe 50 RPS students; estimated cost $5, 000. 
• Literacy Plus will assemble "book/treat" bags for 2'1  graders at Bethune Elementary, while Our 

School Reads will distribute up to 12 books each to High 5 and preschool students at Mona 
Moede. 

All of us at Assistance League thank you for your generous support! 

Sincerely, 

j-CAAL CifttC10 k 

Terri Hudoba 
Vice President Resource Development 

Mary Dries 
President 

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution. Please keep this official gill receipt for your tax records. 
Assistance League of Minneapolis/St. Paul is a 501(c)3 organization with Federal Tax ID11 41-1736323. 

Assistance League may wish to publicly acknowledge your contribution. If you prefer not to be included on any donor recognition 
list, please contact us in writing or email at resources@assistanceleaRuemsp.org. Donor personal information is not shared, unless 
required by law, or sold to any outside organizations. You can request a copy of Assistance League of Minneapolis/St. Paul Donor 
Privacy Policy by contacting us in writing or you may view a copy on our website at msp.assistanceleague.org. 

Transforming Lives • Strengthening Community 

6416 Penn Avenue South • Richfield, MN 55423-1141 • 612.866.2135 • msp.assistanceleague.org  



My Very Own Bed 
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34 13th Ave NE BOO2A 
Minneapolis, MN 55413 

March 22, 2021 

Sam Thompson, President 
Kelley Burnett, Community Service Grants Director 
Edina Rotary Foundation 
4801 Wct 50tb Sam 
Edina, MN 55424 

Dear Sam and Kelley, 

Thank you for the $2,000 grant to My Very Own Bed from the Edina Rotary Foundation. At current costs, 
that donation will support the purchase of 13 new bed sets (mattress and frames) for children in our 
community who would otherwise be sleeping on the floor or sharing a bed with a parent or sibling. 

We are also grateful that your membership is interested in and already actively engaged in supporting this 
work through their volunteer efforts as well. We look forward to building a meaningful, ongoing partnership 
with the Edina Rotary as we work to build community, one bed at a time. 

Because of support from organizations like yours last year, we were able to reach 964 children in 419 
families with a new bed and dream kit. This was up from 676 in 2019 and 440 in 2018. The increased impact 
was particularly important as so many families struggled to provide basic items to their children during this 
pandemic. With your help, we plan to reach 1200 more children this year. 

In their new beds, kids are sleeping better and feeling better. We also regularly hear that they are doing better 
— at home and at school. Kids are happier, more confident, more independent, and showing up more and 
focusing better in school. We all do better when we get a good night's rest. We are so happy to be able to 
support kids' health and wellbeing in this incredibly tangible way. 

Thanks for being a part of supporting kids' healthy sleep. 

Sincerely, 

Meg Hobd y 
Dream Developer 
meg@rnyveryownbed.org  
612-384-7219 



My Very Own Bed 
PinViding ee n bens en kids in need. 

Donation Receipt 

Tax ID# 46-5071773 

My Very Own Bed is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to 

the extent allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your generous 

donation. 

Donation Amount 	$2,000.00  

Date Received: 	March 19, 2021  

Donor Name: 	Edina Rotary Foundation 

We're providing a good night's sleep through community & partnerships - because 

no child should sleep on the floor. 

My Very Own Bed 

34 13th Ave NE BOO2A Minneapolis, MN 55413 

myveryown bed. org  



Hope Academy 

March 23, 2021 

Edina Rotary Foundation/Rotary Club of Edina 

Attn: Kelley Burnett, 

Community Service Grants director 

4801 W 50th St 

Minneapolis, MN 55424 

Annual 20-21 Campalan  

Payment Method: Check 

Gift Amount: $2,040.00 

Gift Description: Annual Fund 

Dear Edina Rotary Foundation, 

Thank you for your gift of $2,040.00 to Hope Academy. You are helping us make a remarkable, Christ-

centered education possible for inner-city youth and foster hope in God throughout Minneapolis. 

By God's grace, we have the privilege of serving 545 students 

this school year, mostly in-person. While most children in 

Minneapolis haven't physically attended school since last 

March, Hope Academy students are thankful to be at the 

school with their teachers and friends—with a remarkable 

96% daily attendance. Your wonderful gift is helping us 

support children who would otherwise fall through the 

cracks; encourage and equip parents; and bring hope and 

lasting change to our city. 

With the challenges and uncertainties ahead, we feel a stronger call than ever to welcome more 

Minneapolis families to a remarkable, God-centered education at Hope Academy. Please be praying for 

the Lord's continued blessing, protection, and provision as we pursue growth to serve 700 students 

annually. 

Praise the Lord, "who is able to do immeasurably more than all we ask or imagine" (Ephesians 3:20). 

Thank you again, and may God give you great joy in your generosity! 

Let Hope Arise, 

Jim Stigman, Head of Institutional Advancement 
jimstigman@hopeschool.org  
612-540-2016 

PLEASE KEEP THIS LETTER AS A RECORD OF YOUR GIVING. 

Hope Academy is a 501(c)(3) organization. All donations are deductible. No good or services were provided to the donor. 



Edina Rotary Foundation Inc 
4801 W 50th St 
Edina, MN 55424-1330 

03/29/2021 

Account ID: 0011U00001b279oQAA 

Thank you for helping TreeHouse provide safe, grace-based programs, support, and mentoring 
that enables teens to learn to know a loving God, build resiliency, develop healthy relationships 
and plan for the future. Our mission — to end hopelessness among teens — is a bold one! We 
can't do it alone. 

With your support, TreeHouse is helping teens experiencing hopelessness to be rooted in living 
hope—unleashing untold potential in their lives and communities. And while so many teens 
struggle with hopelessness, no teen is hopeless! While circumstances can negatively affect 
someone's outlook, we want to instill in every teen a belief in their God-given value and worth. 
Your gift helps TreeHouse teens truly know: I am lovable, capable, & worthwhile. I am loved 
without strings & never alone. I have a future. 

With gratitude, 

Andy Swanda 
Vice President of Development 

BELOW IS YOUR DONATION SUMMARY 

GIFT DATE 
	

GIFT AMOUNT 	 DESIGNATION 

03/29/2021 

 

2000.00 

 

Grant - Edina --- $2,000.00 

Please retain this receipt for tax purposes. TreeHouse, Inc.'s Federal Tax I D#: 
36-3287099. IRS Notice: Unless otherwise specifically noted, TreeHouse 
acknowledges that no goods or services have been provided in exchange for this 
contribution. TreeHouse is a 501 (c) (3) tax-exempt nonprofit organization. 

Milk\ 
ECFA 

j
AccuoiTED 

NAVIGATOR 

* * * * 
Four Star Charity 

5757 Wayzata Blvd I Minneapolis, MN 55416 I 952.238.1010 I treehousehope.org  
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March 31, 2021 

Edina Rotary Foundation 
4801 W. 50th Street 

Edina, MN 55424 

Dear Kelley, 

As we celebrate a decade of growth and successes, we look forward to the next exciting chapter! 

Oasis will continue to honor our strategic priorities in the coming year by; 

Creating environments of safety and support for youth in Bloomington, Richfield, and Edina. 

-We will build on our current spaces, increase mobile response outreach and increase online access 

Investing in youth experiencing homelessness and on the edge of homelessness to change the trajectory 

of their lives. 

-We will connect youth to services for housing, employment, transportation, wellness, and personal 

needs for daily life. 

-Our staff will nurture respectful one-on-one relationships so youth can develop the tools and 

confidence to take control of their lives. 

Building pathways to success. 

-We will continue to build innovative relationships with employers to ensure entry points to 

employment for youth. 
-We will work with youth to remove roadblocks to a successful employment record. 

Your financial contribution of $2,000 will go directly to support our mission, to be the trusted resource 

committed to elevating youth in their own community. 

Sincer ly, 

Nicol Mills 

Exec tive Director 

Your donation is tax-deductible to the fullest extent allowable by law. No goods or services were 

received in return for this gift. Oasis For Youth is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt nonprofit organization. (EIN# 

45-3683785) 

2200 W. Old Shakopee Rd. Bloomington, MN 55431 

952-512-2061 

www.oasisforyouth.org  
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